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Staff Report 
for the Administrative Practices Committee Meeting of October 17, 2019 

TO:  

FROM: 

DATE: 

SUBJECT: 

Administrative Practices Committee 

Doug Roderick, PE, Senior Engineer 

October 16, 2019 

Centennial Water Supply Project (FATR #7013) 
ENGINEERING 

RECOMMENDATION: 
Approve Task Order #12 with AECOM in the amount of $43,612, and authorize the 
General Manager to execute the appropriate documents.    

BACKGROUND:  
The District contracted with AECOM to provide geotechnical services, conceptual 
design and alternatives analysis for the Centennial Water Supply Project.  This 
additional work is for continued development of the alternatives analysis. The 
Board approved the contract with AECOM at the April 13, 2016 Board meeting in 
the amount of $1,303,861. 

Staff is recommending that the Administrative Practices Committee approve Task 
Order #12 with AECOM in the amount of $43,612. 

BUDGETARY IMPACT: 
Current budget for this project is $1,775,000 from Account #10151-52915-7013.  
After this commitment, there will remain $1,731,388.  
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